
Noeleen Keavey 

From: Noeleen Keavey 
Sent: 
To : 'manager.dau@ahg.gov.ie' 
Subject: FAO: Mr Simon Dolan 

Mr. Simon Dolan 
Development Applications Unit 
Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht 
Newtown Road 
Wexford 

05 February 201 5 15:05 

-, 

05/02/2015 Reg. No: WOO25-04 

Dea Mr. Dola 

I acknowledge receipt of your email on 5 February 2015 in relation to a licence review application in 
respect of Carlow County Council, Powerstown Landfill & Recycling Centre, Kilkenny Road, Carlow (Reg. 
NO. WOO25-04). 

I am to advise you that your letter will be treated as a formal submission and will be considered as part of 
the examination and processing of the review. Your comments will be taken into account when determining 
same. 

Please note that all documentation and associated correspondence, including your submission, are 
available to view on the Agency's website www.eDa.ie. You can also make further submissions via the 
Agency's website. You may subscribe to updates on this licence application through RSS Feeds to receive 
notifications regarding this application directly to your email account. 

The details of the proposed determination by the Agency will be automatically notified to you in accordance 
with the requirements of the EPA Act 1992, as amended. 

Yours sincerely 

Noeleen Keavey 
Programme Officer 
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